ĐỀ THI GIỮA HỌC KÌ 1 – ĐỀ SỐ 3 MÔN: TIẾNG ANH 8 ENGLISH DISCOVERY **₩ BIÊN SOẠN: BAN CHUYÊN MÔN LOIGIAIHAY.COM**

PHONICS

I. Choose the word choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently

from the others.

- 1.
- A. <u>ch</u>arge
- B. tou<u>ch</u>
- C. watch
- D. chemistry
- 2.
- A. <u>c</u>oast
- B. condition
- C. social
- D. volcanic

II. Choose the word which has a different stress pattern from the others.

- 3.
- A. victim
- B. peninsula
- C. eruption
- D. disaster

4.

- A. perform
- B. unusual
- C. connection
- D. gadget
- 5.
- A. reliable

B. event C. hurricane D. typhoon **VOCABULARY & GRAMMAR** I. Choose the correct answers. 6. They ______ a picnic when the heavy rain poured down. They had to seek shelter. A. had B. have C. were having D. have had 7. A ______ is a very strong wind. A. drought B. tsunami C. hurricane D. volcanic 8. She uses a/an ______ to learn about new words. She thinks it's very useful. A. remote control B. iPod C. Internet D. electronic dictionary **9.** There was a great ______ in the sky yesterday. A. waterfall B. sunset C. path D. dust 10. She ______ uploading her pictures to Instagram. She hopes to get many likes and oigiaihay.com comments. A. look forward to B. looking forward to C. is looking forward to

D. Both A and C are correct.

II. Give the correct forms of the verbs in brackets.

11. While he _____ (study) the map, she was checking the trail markers to ensure they were on the right path.

12. _____ he _____ (see) any wild animals during his safari trip in Africa last month?

13. He doesn't like _____ (go) out at the weekends. He prefers _____ (stay) at home. 14. Listen! It _____ (rain) outside.

15. She always _____ (check) her phone's battery before going out.

II. Give the correct forms of the words in brackets.

16. It's ______ outside. You need to dress warmly enough before you go out. (FREEZE)

17. We're not allowed to use our phones at ______. (MEAL)

18. My new laptop is a MacBook – a famous worldwide technology brand. So I think it's _____ enough to use. (**RELY**)

19. A selfie stick is ______ when you want to take a photo of a big group. (USE)

21. The typhoon last year was terrible because of its massive _____. (**DESTROY**) READING

Imagine you have a smartphone and you want to stay in a hotel. What if you don't need a hotel key, or even have to wait at the Registration desk, to enter your room? You can just use your phone to open the door! That's the idea of a hotel company that wants to send digital keys to guests' phones via an app instead of giving them the normal and easy to lose plastic cards. Guests could arrive and go straight to their rooms without waiting at Reception Desk. The hotel company has more than 1,000 hotels in many countries. It plans to try the system soon at two of its hotels – one in New York City and one in California. The app will work with new iPhone models and new Android phones. The app will use Bluetooth to unlock the room with a touch. The hotel company thinks this will be the new way that people will want to enter a hotel.

21. In their new invention, what will the company send to guests? Loigiaiha

- A. digital key
- B. plastic card
- C. QR code

- 22. With the new invention, what do guests need to do to receive rooms?
- A. Wait at Reception Desk
- B. Take plastic card

C. Nothing

- 23. Which is NOT TRUE when you use this app?
- A. It gives you a physical key.
- B. It can be installed in both iPhone and Samsung mobile phones.
- C. You can go into your room without seeing the receptionist when checking in.
- 24. Where will the company try the new system?
- A. New York City
- B. California
- C. Both A and B
- **25.** What does the app use to unlock the room?
- A. Wifi
- B. Bluetooth
- C. QR code

WRITING

Rearrange the given words to make complete sentences. Do not change the given words.

26. shelter / approached / As / inside / sought / people / storm / homes. / the / their

27. the / sunset / watching / I / at / sea. / swimming / dolphins / the coast, / saw / the / was / I While / in

28. after / survivors / struck. / earthquake / The / for / searched / rescue / the / team

29. camping / could / open air / the / us. / we / the / of / around / in / all / sounds / hear / wildlife / While

30. the / The / food. / providing / disaster / natural / by / of / were / the / victims / volunteers / helping



Loigiain

-----THE END-----

Truy cập https://loigiaihay.com/ để xem lời giải SGK, SBT, VBT từ lớp 1 - lớp 12 tất cả các môn

